
IHERF Scholarship Program 

Welcome to the 2019 IHERF Scholarship Program 

About Us: 

The Iowa Hospital Association (IHA) is proud to support the Health Care Careers Scholarship program. Available 

through the Iowa Hospital Education and Research Foundation (IHERF), an IHA subsidiary, these scholarships 

of up to $7,000 ($3,500 per year for a maximum of two years) each have supported higher education for more than 

450 Iowa college students. In 2018, we expanded our scholarship awards to 50 recipients and we will continue to 

award 50 scholarship awards.   

  

The ultimate goal of this program is to fill Iowa health care positions that currently have a notable number of 

openings by offering significant financial support to students seeking health care education or training.  In exchange 

for that financial support, each award recipient must commit to working one year in an Iowa hospital for each 

year of scholarship award. 

  

Placement opportunities will be identified for each IHA geographic district (a map is included with the 

application).  Scholarship applications will be scored, and awards made based on each applicant’s qualifications. All 

portions of the application form must be submitted by March 30, 2019. 

 

We're excited to launch the application process this year and are looking forward to your submissions! 

New Users: 

To register your account click on the "Sign Up" button below Need an Account? to the right of the page. Provide all 

the information requested to register your account. 

Returning Users: 

If you already have an account please enter your email address and password to the right of this page and click 

on "Sign In". If you are uncertain of your password select the "Forgot your password" link and you will receive an 

email from FluidReview with a link to reset your password. You must re-submit all information requested in the 

application. We do not accept enrollment verifications or transcripts from previous applicaitons. 

Contact Information:   If you have any questions about the application process, please contact: Clara 
Stults, Director, Operations and Information Services, Iowa Hospital Association. stultsc@ihaonline.org  

If you have any technical questions about how to use the site, please contact support@fluidreview.com and 

the software application providers can help address your question. 


